

July 1, 2019

Mr. Daniel Martell VP State Legislative Affairs Florida Power & Light Company 700 Universe Drive Juno Beach, FL 33408

Via email: Daniel.Martell@FPL.com

Dear Mr. Martell:

This letter serves as BCSP's voluntary 30-day notice of termination of our agreement for consulting services with FPL dated 12/21/2017, and any subsequent amendments to the agreement. This voluntary termination shall be effective on July 31, 2019.

It has been an absolute pleasure to work for and provide strategic guidance to FPL on various initiatives and I look forward to the opportunity to work with FPL again in the future. Your company truly is a first-class organization and I am proud of our work together.

Best regards,

Tim Baker, Esq.

BCSP, LLC